
Save the date - Cosmetologists Unite!
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The Cosmetology Associations of New Brunswick and Nova
Scotia will be celebrating the beauty of our industry from
September 23rd to the 25th, 2023 in Moncton, NB. This 3-day
Atlantic cosmetology celebration will bring together classes
and professional development, competitions such as Nail
Enhancement Artistic, Textured Hair Braid Design, Fade &
Diamond Theme design haircut and Fantasy Bridal Updo,
vendors, and more. Do not miss this one-of-a-kind event by
marking your calendars and staying tuned for more
information!

Although still confirming many event details, we are thrilled to
be announcing our first event update! Indeed, we have just
confirmed that the Delta Hotel Beausejour in Moncton will be
welcoming all participants who wish to stay overnight and is
providing rooms at the price of 189$ per room. 

You can book your room here.

* Book by March 31st to be entered into a draw for a chance
to win the cost of your accommodations!*

Income tax season
With the personal income tax
season fast approaching, make
sure you are prepared and have
all relevant documentation in
hand. If you are unable to locate
your license receipt, contact us
at generalinfo@canb.ca and we
will send you a new copy. 

Did you know? The cost of your
license can be applied to your
income tax as an expense!

AGM deadlines

Notice of Motions - March 30, 2023
Board of Director nominations -
March 14, 2023

It is time to start getting ready for this
year’s AGM! Happening on Monday,
May 29, 2023, CANB members can
attend in-person or online. Please
ensure that the submission deadlines
for motions and Board of Director
nominations are marked in your
calendar.

https://www.marriott.com/event-reservations/reservation-link.mi?id=1671550663423&key=GRP&app=resvlink
mailto:generalinfo@canb.ca


Thank you to everyone who applied for their lash &
brow license at the second end of 2022. We are
grateful to the many licensed aestheticians and
instructors, make-up artists and make-up artist
instructors offering eyelash enhancement services
who met the deadline. If you have not had the
chance to apply for your new license before
December 31, 2022, contact our office at
generalinfo@canb.ca and we’ll guide you through
the next steps of the process.

In the spirit of excitement and anticipation, we will
be running a contest every month leading up to
the Cosmetologists Unite celebration! The
directions are simple. For the next 6 months, our
newsletter will contain a trivia question or a riddle;
take note of the answer and send it to our office
at generalinfo@canb.ca. You can enter the
contest once every month, with up to 6 entries
total. At the end of the 6 months, we will draw a
name out of the successful entries and grant the
winner a very exciting prize!

This month’s question is: what is the date of this
year’s annual general meeting?

Hot tip… the answer can be found in the current
newsletter!
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NEW! Monthly contest “Filling in” on lash license 2022
deadline

Important  Reminders:
1: As of June 1, 2023 you will only have 30 days - not 90 days - to make your license
renewal payment without incurring penalties.

2: Please ensure that your employee status sheet, which was sent out to you on
January 11, 2023, is returned to CANB offices by February 15, 2023. If you are unable to
locate yours, contact us at generalinfo@canb.ca and we’ll be happy to assist you. 
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